Your Help IS Needed!

Mark your calendars. We have scheduled our annual Field Day for Friday, May 20" on our beautiful
school grounds! This “party” is a great way to end our school year at Samuelson. As in years past,
we need to have at least 50 parent volunteers to help on the field with activities. Your help and
participation is needed. The day is divided into two sessions. The morning is for KDG-2" grade
students and it starts around 9:00 and end about 11:15. The afternoon is for 3-5% grade students
and it begins around 1:00 and ends around 3:10. The rain date for this event is scheduled for
Friday, May 27",

Please return this form to Ms. Tyne in the office as soon as possible so that we can ensure that we
have enough helping hands to make our day run smoothly. We appreciate all of your help. If you
have any questions, please call Mr. Ho at (515)242-8441 or email him at tam.ho@dmschools.org.
Mr. Jerry Bell will be returning, due to popular demand, and embellish he neighborhood with “hip-
hopping tunes” to keep us moving! We look forward to having a great time as this tradition at

Samuelson Elementary continues!

Please check any box that indicates when you are available to volunteer!

Student Name Teacher

Parent/Volunteer ; Phone Number

| will be able to assist at Field Day in the morning only. (Report at 8:30 AM)
| will be able to assist at Field Day in the afternoon only. (Report at 12:30 PM)
| will be able to assist at Field Day all day. (Report at 8:30 AM. Lunch is not provided)

O o o o

| will be able to assist with any setup early in the morning on Friday. (Report at 7:30 am)

We will assign a station when you report at your volunteer time. Thank you so much for all your
help! We would not be able to have Field Day without your efforts!




